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ADMINISTRATOR’S  MESSAGE  

October 

If your child is sick, please keep them at home.  We had a number of safety and cleaning protocols 
in place last year, and we have continued many of them again this year.  As a result, last year we 
had a very low number of students who were contracting seasonal colds and flus.  We still have the 
expectation that students who present with COVID symptoms stay home until they are symptom-
free for 24 hours.  Now that more families have access to rapid COVID tests, we are finding more 
students arriving at school with symptoms, but with families reassuring us that they have passed a 
negative test for COVID.  One of our new realities for school is that we need students who present 
with symptoms of being sick to stay home.  Our concern is not solely that they may spread COVID 
in the school; our concern is that they may spread any disease in the school including colds and 
flus.  If your child is sick, please keep them at home.  We recognize the challenge that this presents 
for families, but we feel it is important to be able to keep our entire school safe and well.  
Please note that as of Friday, October 1, the Public Health Order governing mandatory self-
isolation for people who are a close contact of a positive COVID-19 case has been updated with 
one important change we want to highlight.  If a student is not fully vaccinated, and they are a close 
contact of a household member who has tested positive for COVID-19, they are no longer exempt 
from self-isolation to attend school. These students must stay home and not attend in-person 
learning, or extra-curricular activities.  This is not a school or division process; this is a change to 
the provincial Public Health Order.  If your child must self-isolate, or needs to stay home for any 
reason, please remember to report the absence to the office and check with your teacher 
about updates using their Google Classroom.  
Please remind your children to wear their masks properly while at school.  Saskatchewan 
continues to lead the country in a number of COVID caseload indicators.  As we work to get 
through this 4th wave as safely as possible, it is essential that we make every effort to 
follow the provincial public health orders – including wearing a mask while indoors.  
 
 

            
            

 
 



 
 
 

REMINDERS 
 

Parents K-12 Absentee Reminder— Please remember to call the office 
when your child is absent from any class.  All absentees from class need to 
be cleared at the office by a parent.  Thank-you! 

 
 
SCHOOL PICTURES: Are Tuesday, October 19th. Retakes are 
November 8th 
 
   

 
 

 
 

REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY 
Due to the current conditions we will not have the annual 
Remembrance Day Ceremony this year. 
 

DATES TO NOTE 
 
OCT. 19 
OCT. 20 
OCT. 21 
OCT. 22 
NOV.5 

 
 

PICTURE DAY 
GR 1-6 PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
GR 1-6 PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
DAY IN LIEU – NO CLASSES 
PREPARATION TIME – NO CLASSES 

NOV. 8   PICTURE RETAKES 
 
     

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
   
                              Junior Learn to Curl Program at Nutana Curling Club 
 
    On Thursdays Nutana Curling Club will run their regular Junior Learn to Curl       
Program  
    starting on Oct. 21st and run from 4pm - 5pm.   
    Cost is 177.50 per child (this will include approximately 25 sessions in total) 
   Ages 9 - 14 can partake. Contact Nutana Curling Club for more details (306-374-2422) 
    *****Please note this is not a Clavet School run program***** 
 
 
 



 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Clavet-School-Virtual-
Book-Fair-102850094972254 
 
 
 
 
   Music, voice, and piano classes with Hannah. Please check their website at the link below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            https://hannahsmusicstudios.com/ 
                                                              306-491-9668 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                   To attend this one hour SCC event, please click here: 
                                       Parent Information evenings Registration Form (office.com) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2IpnhO7iQEaxwQ3qjs0MKFvkTZz9fs5FnAz4V9YiGkNURFE4N1pFRjBaTlJaSlNVUldTSFZWMFc4Ui4u


 
 
 
 
 

Soccer 
Good day, my name is Jeff Freyling, member of the Clavet community and I am sending this message to 
formally introduce myself. At this upcoming Saskatchewan Winter Games, Saskatchewan Soccer has 
appointed me as head coach of the Prairie Central district's female futsal team. The games are taking place in 
Regina SK, from February 20-26, 2022. 
 
If you could please help spread the word on this it would be greatly appreciated through your newsletter, school 
announcements, website, etc. The age group for both the male and female teams are U15, 2007-2008. We plan 
to run an ID camp in Warman November 6th at the Legends center. Registration for the event is now open. I 
have attached all the information below. If you require any further information you can contact me at 306-291-
7674 or through this email. 
 
Thanks and warmest regards, 
 
Jeff Freyling 
 
 
http://www.sasksoccer.com/content/multi-sport-games 

Saskatchewan Soccer Association : Website by RAMP InterActive 
Website by RAMPInterActive.com. This section includes a listing of the multi-sport games that 
Saskatchewan soccer players, coaches, officials and other support staff are eligible to attend at the 
provincial and national levels. 
www.sasksoccer.com 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Good nutrition  
supports  

healthy learning!!   
 

http://www.sasksoccer.com/content/multi-sport-games
http://www.sasksoccer.com/content/multi-sport-games

